
Gisler  Park  playground  gets
freshened up
Public Services Maintenance staff recently began its annual
winter  renovations  that  include  citywide  preventative  and
routine maintenance at city parks. The Gisler Park playground
was the first of this season to receive a fresh layer of
playground chips.

Thirty-five yards of this material were spread throughout the
playground  by  Brightview  (formerly  Marina  Landscape),  the
city’s landscape maintenance contractor.
The additional playground chips provided an overall aesthetic
and safety improvement to the park.
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